
SECURITY PLAN

Frank L Bowser
School

B y :  F L B  H o m e  &  S c h o o l



The FLB Home & School is
requesting the support of the
Town of Riverview in securing

the safety of our children,
your children and anyone who

comes to visit our one of a
kind public park



We are requesting $2000.00 to
help pay for overnight security

for the months of July and
August 

The remainder will be
personally paid for by the FLB

Home & School 



The "Riverview Park"



In just the last 2 months and with
security patrolling 

-Artists Canvas
-Demolition Grounds 

-Fight Club
-Night workers meet up location 

-Public Bathroom



A breakdown of our Public Park
$720,000 Raised publicly

Over $300,000 of in kind donations 



Town of Riverview - $12,5000 
Province of NB - $50,000 

Remainder - corporate, service clubs, and private citizens. 
DEC - $0 

Total build just over $1,000,000







Over 2,000 total volunteers 

Including Many Town Staff 



Eastern Safety Services 
$1200 + tax per month 

4 drive bys a night 



-or- 



$1600 + tax per month 
Camera Monitoring and 2 nightly patrols 

$45 per call to the school 


